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                           DATE:     Friday, December 21st, 2018
                   LOCATION:   Wayne Alarm 424 Essex Street Lynn, MA

MEMBERS ARE URGED TO CAR POOL PARKING IS LIMITED!

                    TIME:            1830 Hours Italian Buffet

                                          2000 Hours Meeting

                    PROGRAM:  A presentation of Lynn fires and apparatus, presented by

                                         Applicant Member Joseph Carritte.

This meeting is for members and applicants only!

December Meeting
Our annual December meeting will be hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor at Wayne Alarm. This year we will have an Italian Buffet. Please remember that the meeting starts 2000 hrs and dinner will be served at 1830 hours. Plan to attend our Holiday meeting and enjoy good food, good friends, and a great show on the Lynn F.D!

Guest Speaker

Applicant Member Joseph Carritte will present a show on Lynn from his late father’s and Box 52 Member William’s collection.
November Meeting

Members and guests met at Massport’s Headquarters Station. After viewing the new Massport Tower in front of the station, members observed the 146th anniversary of the Great Boston Fire. Senior Most member present, Joe Hourihan, sounded the alarm on the Box, and Vice President Rick Conway read a passage from the mutual aid report on the fire. Following the business portion of the meeting, President Frank Barry introduced member Steve Staffier who presented a power point show on changes to the Statewide Radio System including multiple agencies, 13 use groups and many radios. Following Steve’s presentation, member Peter Aloisi presented a show of fires and apparatus from many New England towns and Nationwide cities. Both presentations were enjoyed by all. A big thank-you to Steve on getting us into the facility!

Health & Welfare
Member and Webmaster John Galla is on the mend after recent surgery.
Membership
Membership will be asked to vote on two new applications for membership at the meeting: Richard Patterson and Joseph Carritte
Weather Cancellation
It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Line Box

The season’s second issue of the Line Box will be out next week. This is our annual Hoses & Trains issue and we hope you enjoy the stories we have for you!
The Board of Directors wishes all members a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and a Happy 2019!
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
